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URGENT NOTICE 
 
 
On the direction of the Competent Authority of the University, the 
OSD Admissions has communicated to postpone the interviews 
scheduled from 8th to 11th August 2018 for admissions into the 
Ph.D. and M.Phil. Programmes in the Department of Zoology.  
 
Kindly wait for further instructions. 
 
Inconvenience caused, if any, is highly regretted. 
 
 

 
Head of the Department 


